Sirwaitis, Sherri

Subject: FW. Proposal Request for C14-2019-0006

From: Matt Synatschk >

Sent: Monday, May 20, 2019 8:01 AM

To: Sirwaitis, Sherri <Sherri.Sirwaitis@austintexas.gov>

Ce: Denkler, Ann - BC <bc-Ann.Denkler@austintexas.gov>; Brinsmade, Louisa <lLouisa.Brinsmade @austintexas.gov>;
Pool, Leslie <leslie.Pool@austintexas.gov>; District 7 <District7 @austintexas.gov>

Subject: Proposal Request for C14-2019-0006

Dear Ms. Sirwatis,

The residents of the neighborhood adjacent to the property located at 3502 1/2 West Parmer Lane respectfully request
a postponement of the Zoning and Platting Commission hearing for Case Number C14-2019-0006 for the following
reasons:

1. A request was sent to the Church on February 7, 2019 requesting a meeting with them to discuss the proposed zoning
change. The church was unable to schedule a meeting until April 28, 2019 limiting the amount of time to discuss the
project.

2. The applicant's agent, Vincent Gerard & Associates, was unable to schedule a meeting with the neighborhood until
May 16, 2015. That meeting date is less than 1 week prior to the ZAP meeting.

3. Several items were discussed at the meeting on May 16, including other potential locations, a review of the site
selection process and other documentation supporting the application. The information has not yet been made available
for review.

4, In addition, the conversation at the meeting included a discussion regarding offers from the applicant to discuss site
specific details with individual homeowners.

We respectfully request a postponement of the case to allow the applicant an opportunity to provide the requested
documentation and continue discussions with them.

Sincerely,

Matt Synatschk
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Sirwaitis, Sherri

Subject: FW: No Verizon Tower on Parmer Lane in our Northwood Neighborhood, Please!

From: Ann Leifeste <>

Sent; Sunday, May 19, 2019 7:01 #M

To: Sirwaitis, Sherri <Sherri.Sirwaitis@austintexas.gov>

Subject: No Verizon Tower on Parmer Lane in our Northwood Neighborhood, Please!

Dear Ms. Sirwaitis,

This is a tower affecting my Northwood Neighborhood and it would be one block east of me! It would be on United
Christian Church proaperty on Parmer Lane, which is our southern boundary.

We have a lovely neighborhood that wishes to remain without the encroachment of industry and commercialism in our
residential neighborhood.

There are so many reasons to protest this tower proposal

it's unsightly, unhealthy, and against zoning regulations. it would decrease the value of our neighborhood and our
property value tenfold as it would be virtually in our front yard.

It would be a huge eyesore and if illuminated and blinking, would be outrageously intrusive as it would shine right onto
our street and right into our front windows, since we are the very first street off of and parallel to Parmer Lane.

Please do not allow this commercial intrusion, which will ruin the ambiance and quietude of our small community.
Our night sky would be ruined. The RF frequency emited would affect our health and the quality of our air.

Please help prevent this. We in Northwood feel that we are the underdog, yet individuals and not corporations should
be given the right to protect our environment,

Please do not let this happen!

Thank you for your attention.

Sincerely yours,
Ann Leifeste

3506 Palomar Lane
Austin 78727




Sirwaitis, Sherri

Subject: Fw: Cell Tower

From: Karen Walters <>

Sent: Saturday, May 18, 2019 2:24 PM

To: Sirwaitis, Sherri <Sherri.Sirwaitis@austintexas.gov>
Subject: Cell Tower

Dear Ms. Sirwaitis,

We, my husband and myself, are writing to you to register our opposition to the proposed cell tower going up in front of
the United Methodist Church on Parmer Lane.

Having a cell tower so close to homes means the residence of the homes are being exposed to potentially harmful RF's.
The tower is unsightly and the lights on top of the tower shine unwanted light into near by homes.

Yours Truly,

Karen and Mark Walters




Sirwaitis, Sherri

Subject: FW: Cell Tower

From: Jeneth | Private <>

Sent: Friday, May 17, 2019 7:49 PM

To: Sirwaitis, Sherri <Sherri.Sirwaitis@austintexas.gov>
Subject: Re: Cell Tower

I am writing to oppose the Version cell tower that's been proposed at the United Christian Church on Parmer
Lane,

We live right behind the church and have already taken measures to reduce any extra frequencies in the area.

Jen

jeneth Blackert

Business & Life Design Expert
Author, Falling in Stilettos
www.reairawyou.com

512.815.6222 tel




Sirwaitis, Sherri

Subject: FW: Proposed Cell Tower

---—Qriginal Message-----

From: Larmon Maddox < >

Sent: Friday, May 17, 2019 6:13 PM

To: Sirwaitis, Sherri <Sherri.Sirwaitis@austintexas.gov>
Subject: Proposed Cell Tower

I, Larmon Maddox, 3906 Beaconsdale Drive, Austin 78727, am vehemently opposed to the cell tower proposed by
Verizon on Parmer Lane, adjoining aur Northwood neighborhood. The transmission from the tower may transmit
harmful emissions to our neighborhood, will be a definite eyesore and will negatively impact the property values in this
area. | urge you to have Verizon find a more suitable location for their tower.

Respectfully,
tarmon Maddox




Sirwaitis, Sherri

Subject: FW: Northwood cell tower

From: dick geesiin <>

Sent: Friday, May 17, 2019 11:39 AM
To: Sirwaitis, Sherri <Sherri.Sirwaitis@austintexas.gov>
Subject: Northwood cell tower

Dear Mrs Sirwaitis:
I'm am completely, utterly, and absolutely opposed to the erection of the proposed Verizon
cell tower on Parmer Lane on the church property. There too many negatives to allow this

project to go through especially when Verizon could put that tower on vacant land further West on
Parmer. T live approximately 155 feet from that location.
Sincerely;

Richard Geeslin






